
African Development Bank donates more equipment to CAE 

The African Development Bank in conjunction with the Government of Kenya, through the Ministry of 
Education has once again donated more equipment to the Department of Electrical and Information 
Engineering. The consignment, which contained both electronic and electrical equipment as well as 
computers, was received by Prof. H. A. OUMA, who is the current Chairman of the department. 
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